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I oppose Sec 6 & 7 of SB1510 because we need to have safe vehicles on our streets 

and highways.   Driving at night it is dangerous for all vehicles if a vehicle has a 

headlight out.  Police need to stop those drivers that don't keep their vehicles in good 

repair.  If you insist on making our roads more dangerous, you need to consider 

making a mandatory vehicle safety inspection required to renew your vehicle 

registration.   


